CORRESPONDENCE
8/5/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 06632-2019

Ereecy McNeal

From: Ereecy McNeal on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 8:55 AM

To: 'strongtech@earthlink.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Set strong energy savings goals for Florida utilities; Docket Nos. 20190015 to
20190021

Good Morning, Brett Robert

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to
20190021, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Have a great day,
Public Service Commission

Ereecy McNeal Commission Deputy Clerk |
P. (850)413-6656

E.emcneal @psc.state.fl.us

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

From: Brett Robert [mailto:Brett.Robert.16789865@p2a.co]

Sent: Sunday, August 04, 2019 3:32 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Set strong energy savings goals for Florida utilities; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021

Dear Sir or Madam

We need goals to have something to work towards and to have a sense of where we are with an important issue.
The environment is really the most important issue when it comes down to it. The environment is what sustains
us and alows usto live, thrive, and do what we do. To continue to damage and destroy the environment like we
have been doing is suicide. We need to be smarter that to continue with business as usual, or even better than
usual asthe case may be.

| understand that you will be setting energy savings goals for the state' s largest utilities, establishing for the next
ten years what programs will be accessible to Floridafamilies.

| urge you to stand up for energy customers like me by adopting energy savings goals that will help families cut
energy waste and save money on hills.

We al want to make our homes more efficient, comfortable, and secure. Efficiency programs play acritical role
in every family’s ability to upgrade their home energy systems, alowing them to save money. Floridians want
to be more energy-efficient, and the utilities are standing in our way.
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Floridatrails far behind other statesin capturing energy savings for customers. Y et instead of proposing higher
efficiency goals, many of the state’ s largest utilities have proposed goals of zero or closeto zero. These
proposals are unacceptable, and it is up to you to ensure that they do better. With Floridians like me bearing
some of the highest electric billsin the nation, the utilities’ proposed goals would lock in unnecessary and
debilitatingly high energy bills for hard-working families.

That's why I'm asking you to please support Florida families by setting goals that are in line with the energy
savings captured by leading states. A goal of 1% is entirely attainable, and investing in energy efficiency is
good, common sense that saves us all money.

Thank you for your consideration,
Brett Robert

1295 NW 87th Ave

Cora Springs, FL 33071.





